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To Council & Staff:
 
Recology has continually been a huge supporter of The Chamber of Commerce & Apple Blossom
Festival. They generously wave The Chamber’s fees for the services they provide for The Apple
Blossom Festival which in turn supports our recent growth. With Recology’s support, there has been
a significant reduction in waste at both the Festival & Parade. Ambrosia Thompson, Recology Zero
Waste Specialist has served on the Chamber board for many years and is currently serving in the role
of Board President. Ambrosia’s service on the Chamber board has helped us to implement zero-
waste practices both at the Chamber & the Apple Blossom Festival. The Chamber stands in support
of Recology.
Thank you.
 
 
Myriah Volk
Executive Director
Sebastopol Chamber of Commerce

www.sebastopol.org

 




